
                                             

 

 

Friday, 26 May 2023 

 

Hi everyone,  

I can’t quite believe we are already at this point in the year!  

Thank you for the amazing toys, teddies and other items you have donated for our family fun day 

on June 17th 

Don’t forget we still have tickets on sale for our first ever Gala (July 21st) 

A big thank you to everyone who completed the parent/carer surveys : Your answers form part of 

our School Devlopment Plan and are really useful. 

Have a lovely half term and enjoy the sunshine. 

Paula        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                           

Star Of the Week 

Woodlands: Jacob 
Seedlings: Esa 
Cedar:  Blake  
Elm: Penny 

Willow: Haniyah 
Pine: Jeremiah  
Maple:  Alfie 
Ash: Khane 
Oak: Rhys 

 

                Dates for your Diary 

School opens     5th June  

Parents Group – Preston Panthers   5th June  

Non Uniform Day    9th June  

        Our value of the term is:  

 



Maple Class News 
This half term our topic has been ‘Down on the farm’.  We have looked at the story 

‘The Noisy Farm’ and we have created farm animal pictures in My Creativity using 

different sensory items such as cotton wool, popcorn and mud. 

 

We have enjoyed lots of walks around the park and being outside.  We collected 

dandelions from the park and then used the dandelions to make our own 

playdough.  In Forest School we helped paint a bird box and looked for pictures of 

animals that had been hidden.  
 

In the Kitchen we made bread and explored the different ingredients and we have 

also made jelly.  We all really enjoyed the mango jelly. 

 

We celebrated the Kings Coronation where we made flags, crowns and enjoyed 

sensory exploration of cloud dough and sensory bags filled with hair gel, buttons, 

gems and water beads. 

 

We hope everyone has a lovely half term holiday! 
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